
 

‘IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM YOUR SCHOOL UNIFORM PROVIDER’ 

After discussions with Schools and with the safety of our customers and staff in 

mind, we have made the decision, due to the current crisis for Back to School 

2020/21                       

 ALL SCHOOL UNIFORM WILL ONLY BE AVAILABLE TO ORDER ONLINE @ 

www.just-schoolwear.co.uk 

We have added details for ‘How to Measure Your Child’ onto the Just-Schoolwear 

website 

All Just School Wear Shops in ARNOLD, BULWELL, WEST BRIDGFORD, LONG EATON & 

ASPLEY will be open for online collections only.  

Please check www.just-schoolwear.co.uk for store opening times.  

For collections use the FREE ‘Click & Collect’ service from your nearest store.  

Delivery charges to home will be reduced until September (please check the JSW 

website for details)  

Due to the expected increase for online orders, please allow 7-14 working days for 

delivery.  

TO AVOID DISSAPOINTMENT PLEASE ORDER YOUR CHILD’S UNIFORM 

EARLY!   

The cut-off date for guaranteed delivery is Friday August 7th 2020 

*Customers will be notified via text message when orders are ready for collection 

*Orders must be collected within 7 days of text notification 

*Any special ‘made to order’ items of uniform are non-returnable 

http://www.just-schoolwear.co.uk/
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